

Oak Class Newsletter

Highlight of the Week:

Friday 31st January 2025



Oak class celebrating Chinese New Year.

We have worked with different stories, experienced sensory snacks and enjoyed creative crafts!













Headteacher's Awards:

Thomas - For a great illustration to describe our English book.

Riley S - For using the gymnastic apparatus safely whilst challenging himself.

School Rule Award: Helpful

Finn – For helping a class visitor by making introductions.

Learning Notes:

- o In English this week we have worked on the fiction story of The Great Race and Non-Fiction story the Year of the Snake, to tie-in with Chinese New Year.
- For Maths we have introduced our new subject of Capacity and measuring with containers.
- In Topic we continued our 'Wonder' focus of Art and worked with clay to make tealights.
- In PE we have moved up another level of height on our gymnastics equipment and reached the wall bars!
- In Music we have continued our Samba learning, focusing on instrument rhythm in groups.
- o Our PSD continued focus of 'trust' has been developed to discuss 'secrets'.

Class Messages:

 Letters with the dates of your Annual Review meetings have been sent home this week - please let us know if you can attend or if you need another copy.









Have a fantastic weekend, from Oak Class adults! ©